
ST. PAUL’S all-through 
school (3-16)

… in the community, for the community …

A proposal to Newcastle City Council for an all-through 
school in the Inner West of Newcastle upon Tyne
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There are NO Secondary School
places in the Inner West

Because the Inner West children live farthest away 
from the above Secondary Schools, they have to travel 
the farthest, leave home the earliest and return 
home the latest of all Newcastle children. 

And so, St Paul’s is proposing to open:
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      All-city Catholic Schools 
1 St Cuthbert’s 
2 Sacred Heart 
3 St Mary’s 

112 new Year 7 places 
in SEPTEMBER 2023

growing every year until Years 7-11 are full with:

560 Secondary students 
by SEPTEMBER 2027



Compared to the averages for England, the North East, 
and for Newcastle itself, Inner West parents also have 
by far the worst chance of securing their first choice of 
Secondary school.

St Paul’s wants to offer these 560 new Secondary 
places in the Inner West, close to our Primary school.

By doing this, we aim to reverse the fact that 94 
Inner West children did not get a place in any of their 
Preferences in 2021, more than double the figure for 
those living in the other parts of the city.

Our Proposal is for St Paul’s to become an all-through 
school from Nursery to Year 11, with our own 30+ Year 6 
children moving automatically into 
Year 7 in September 2023.

The additional 80 places 
would be prioritised for 
those living nearest the 
school. 

Although we are a 
Church of England 
school, children of 
all faiths or none are 
welcome.

We are looking at a variety 
of possible Secondary sites in 
the Inner West with the Council, 
Department for Education and private landowners. We 
plan to keep our current site in Victoria Street as well.



You can receive a Full Consultation and Proposal 
Document, and can make any comment, objection 
or ask any question, by writing to us, calling into 
Reception or emailing as follows:

Chairman of the Governors 
St Paul’s Primary School 

Victoria Street 
Newcastle NE4 7JU

admin@stpauls.school.sch.uk

0191 273 3667

Please do write if you support our Proposal. Thank you.

TUESDAY 8 FEBRUARY 9AM & 5.30PM  

St Paul’s Parents’ Information Events 
School Hall

THURSDAY 10 FEBRUARY 6PM 

Public Consultation Meeting 
School Hall

FRIDAY 4 MARCH  

Deadline for comments on the Proposal

A proposal to Newcastle City Council for an all-through 
school in the Inner West of Newcastle upon Tyne


